
About the application

Application number: 2019/91239

What is the application
for?:

Demolition of existing public house and erection of four
dwellings

Address of the site or
building:

The Shears, 201, Halifax Road, Hightown, Liversedge,
WF15 6NR

Postcode: WF156NR

 
User comments

Type of comment: An objection

Do you wish your comments to be published on the website anonymously? Yes

Not only is the shears public house of importance due to the Luddite connection but
we also have an overburdened infrastructure in the local area. Local schools, amenities
and in particular drainage impact should be considered before adding any additional
pressure to these. This may only be 4 dwellings but when considered with the number
of additional dwelling units already approved in the last few years and how many more
applications will be made I think it prudent to review amenities prior to any approvals
been granted. Ideally I would prefer to keep the Luddite link.


